NOTICE OF AWARD

September 21, 2023

MARIA JESSA O. CARDEL

Glenwood Technologies International, Inc.

Unit 3202 C Atlanta Centre., No. 31 Annapolis St.,
Greenhills, San Juan City

Dear Ms. Cardel:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for supply and delivery of pH and ammonia to
be used during water analysis in SAAD Pond-Based Livelihood Project in La Paz, Saguday,
Quirino in the amount of Thirty-Two Thousand Two Hundred Ninety-Eight Pesos and 49/100
(Php32,298.49) undertaken through Negotiated Procurement Under Small Value Procurement
pursuant to Section 53.9 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules & Regulations of Republic Act
No. 9184 has been determined to be the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Quotation (LCRQ).

A purchase order shall be issued at the soonest possible time. Please be reminded that failure to

enter into contact agreement or to conform in the Purchase Order shall constitute a sufficient
ground for cancellation of this Award.

Very truly yours,

e TON, DMSc., CESE
Regiénal Director

i

Conforme:

Date:




